Letter of Support for 47 Louise Road

June 27, 2024

We, Eric and Corinne Olmsted of 28 Stone Road, are neighbors of and direct abutters to the
west of Susan Whoriskey and Douglas Barker of 47 Louise Road, Belmont, MA. We are
unfortunately unable to attend the hearing scheduled for July 8 but have been provided and
reviewed their plans to reconstruct the garage at this address.

We support their Application to the Zoning Board of Appeals (dated 6/6/2024) for a Special

Permit to allow them to proceed with this garage reconstruction as presented to us, with western
setback remaining at 3'8” and max peak height of 15'.

We can be reached at ericandcorinne@gmail.com if needed.

Thank you and regards,
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Eric Olmsted Corinne Olmsted

28 Stone Road
Belmont, MA 02478



